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HWSF School Husky Update 

 
 
Welcome back from your holiday vacation, I hope 
and trust you all had a restful and fun filled time 
with your respective families.   
 
With March Break behind us we are finally heading 
towards spring and nicer weather.  We still have 
lots of clothing and footwear should you ever wish 
to have any please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school. 
 
 
End of year ceremonies are in the planning stages.  
Please mark the date June 19th for our closing 
awards and grade 8 leaving ceremony. 
 
We are welcoming Mrs. Osborne to our HWSF 
Husky family!  Mrs. Osborne is joining our staff to 
work on literacy skills at the kindergarten level.  
She will be with us T/W/Th mornings.  Thank you to 
our friends at Innovatia for funding this opportunity. 
 
 

 
Community Schools/Community 

News 
 
Pre-school will be opening up again very soon, the 
teachers will be in touch as the startup dates gets 
closer. 
 
April 20th is now a regular school day for students. 
 
Congratulations goes out to the middle school girls 
basketball team on their championship win!  We are 
looking forward to the volleyball and cup stacking 
results. 
 

Parent Tip of the Month 
 
Get a sense of your child’s life at school by asking 
questions that elicit more than a one-word 
response. Try one of these conversation starters: 
 
◾Tell me about the best part of your day. 
◾What was the hardest thing you had to do today? 
◾Did any of your classmates do anything funny? 
Tell me about what you read in class. 
◾Who did you sit with at lunch? 
◾Can you show me something you learned or did 
today? 

Odds and Ends 
 

To all the parents and families who supported 
their grade 8 students by attending High School 
Open House Nights- thank you.  It means a lot to 
have your support and transitioning to High 
School is a big step- one that we are here to 
support you with and will continue to do so 
through high school.  
 
 
 
 
 
If you have moved or have a new phone number 
or contact information please contact the school 
to advise us of these changes.  This information is 
valuable in the event of an emergency.  Thank 
you in advance. 


